
State Fire Prevention Fee 

The California Legislature enacted Assembly Bill X1 29 in July 2011, approving a new annual 
Fire Prevention Fee to pay for fire prevention services within the State Responsibility Area. An 
estimated 800,000 California homeowners will assessed up to $150 for each habitable structure 
to fund firefighting efforts in response to increased wildfire risk.  For more information about the 
State Responsibility Area Fire Prevention Benefit Fee, visit the California Fire Prevention Fee 
website at: 

http://www.firepreventionfee.org/ 
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